Ledyard Public Schools

Administrative Offices

January 22, 2024

Ledyard Town Council

Town of Ledyard

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339

This letter is to notify you that the Ledyard Administrator Association (LAA), through a vote of its
membership, ratified a new three year Contract Agreement effective July 1, 2024 through June 30, 2027.
At a meeting on December 19, 2023 the Ledyard Board of Education also voted to approve the LAA
Agreement.

In addition to some minor changes in language including incorporation of existing MOAs and applicable
current practices, the following compensation was negotiated:

Salary

A total Salary increase of 9% over the three year contract period:
Year 1- total negotiated increase 3%

Year 2- total negotiated increase 3%

Year 3- total negotiated increase 3%

Insurance
Year 1- .5% increase Employee share would be 20.5%

Year 2- .5% increase Employee share would be 21%
Year 3- 0% increase Employee share would be 21%

The contract is on file with the Ledyard Town Clerk's Office.

Sincerely,

Alex Rgde, Chair, Ledyard Board of Education

Cc: Jason S. Hartling, Superintendent of Schools



